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Dear all, 
 
The new season has started! Thursday 2 Sep we started playing badminton and it looked like 
Corona never existed! We used the name tag board and we soon noticed that when 
changing of playing period it was very crowded near the board! So this was not a good 
choice! Some senior players were inside the sports hall where the youth group still was busy.  
We didn’t register the names of the present players. We don’t know if this is mandatory. 
Al together the situation was not clear and unwanted! 
So what are we going to do? More or less the same as we did before: 

 Enter De Helster at the main entrance 

 Enter the dressing rooms via the corridor and via the dressing rooms you can enter 
the sport hall 

 Taking a shower is allowed 

 When leaving De Helster you should use the exit in the corridor between dressing 
room 2 and 3 

 Juniors must have left the sports hall no later than 20:10u 

 Seniors can enter the sports hall as of 20:10u. Not earlier! 

 Seniors have to register their name on the registration form when entering the sports 
hall 

 Seniors will NOT use the name tag board 

 The first playing period starts at 20:10u and every 20 minutes the alarm bell signals 
to change between the present players. We did this before and it worked out fine. 

 
What about people who are NOT vaccinated or recovered after corona infection? 
There is no guidance on this. We, the board, will not check on you! We expect that you know 
how to act if you have symptoms of Corona: DO Not COME TO PLAY! 
If you have a Corona infection within a few days after you played badminton, please inform 
the corona coordinators so that we can inform all others who played that evening. Obviously 
we will do this anonymous. We have 2 corona coordinators and in case you have questions 
or suggestions please let us know.  

 Astrid Kepers for the youth group  

 Danny Samson for the senior players  
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When can you play: 
 

Thuesday 
Youth Seniors 

 
Thursday 

BOD Youth Seniors 

19.00 - 20.30 20.30 - 22.00 
 

14.00 - 15.30 18.30 - 20.00 20.10 - 22.30 

07-Sep Yes Yes 
 

09-Sep Yes Yes Yes 

14-Sep Yes Yes 

 

16-Sep Yes Yes Yes 

21-Sep Yes Yes 
 

23-Sep Yes Yes Yes 

28-Sep Yes Yes 
 

30-Sep Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 
The Board 
 


